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- Mrs. Hopper’s “Blind Date with a Book” initiative is back!  Many high school students 
continue enjoy their spare time reading.  If you have time, stop down and have a 
“Blind Date with a Book”! Great job Jessica!  

 

- There will be a blood drive for high school students 16 and older on March 4th.  This 
will be the third blood drive that our NHS has sponsored this year.  We are always 
looking for additional donors if you are able.  

 
 

- As I am sure you know… the boys basketball team will be hosting Districts starting 
March 9th. The girls travel to Blissfield for districts the week prior.  Get ready for a 
few very exciting weeks of basketball.   

 

- We will had our final parent/teacher conference on Feb. 10th at 5:00.  We had a 
decent turnout.  We have been discussing ways to improve attendance at these PTC.   

 

- Ms. Adams will be taking 16 junior and seniors to Engineer for a Day at the 
University of Toledo on Feb. 18th.  The morning will be spent learning about different 
careers in the engineering field and they will an opportunity to shadow at a local 
business.  

 

- Orientation for next year’s 9th grade will be March 3rd in the high school cafeteria at 
6:00  

 


